Smith HCR No. 97

Commends the La. Dept. of State Civil Service, under the leadership of the State Civil
Service Commission and director of state civil service, Shannon Templet, for performing
extensive research and examination of the needs of state agencies relative to consideration
of criminal history information in the context of hiring procedures and for beginning the
process of removing questions about criminal history from its initial application form for
certain positions.



